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EXIT MOVED TAKE EARLIER EXIT TO MAASVLAKTESTRAND OR RWG

The junction on Maasvlakteweg towards 
Maasvlaktestrand, RWG terminal and Star 
Containerservices has been removed. 

When driving from Rotterdam, you must 
now take the earlier exit 5 to access the 
new Prinses Amaliaviaduct.
At the top of the viaduct, you will then turn:

• right for RWG and/or Star, or
• left and then immediately right for the   
   beach.

Don’t miss this exit: the next opportunity to 
leave Maasvlakteweg is several kilometres 
further along.
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